Minutes of a site meeting of the Allotment Committee Held on 15 May 2014

Present: Cllr. G. Wilkinson & D. Wallace. Also Gordon Baker, Ian Caulfield &

Wendy Jameson (Town Clerk).

820 Apologies: Frank Denard.

821 Inspection of Plots

The representatives of the allotment committee present had a look over the allotments.

The committee were disappointed in the condition of the allotments let to Daphne Adams which have not been cultivated. The committee were told that the allotment is left for days on end and when the committee checked there was no fresh water for the poultry and only empty seed shells on the floor. A letter is to be sent to request immediate action.

The allotment let to Vicky Hope is only half cultivated. A letter is to be sent asking if she wished to reduce the size of her plot which could be allocated to someone on the waiting list.

The allotment let to Julie Hart has not been cultivated since she took over the plot. A letter is to be sent asking that action be taken to tidy up the allotment.

The allotment let to Mr Hoodless needs work done to it but he has only recently taken it over. The allotment let to Mr Keeley & Mrs Bargh has not been cultivated, despite the Council spending over £1000 to have the asbestos removed from the plot. A letter is to be sent asking that action be taken.

Rats seem to be a problem at the moment but traps and poison are being put down.

Signed	Date
5151104	Date